
Celebrate All Things Sticky for

NATIONAL
CHEMISTRY WEEK

It ’s that time of year again—National Chemistry Week has arrived! We are

celebrating this year’s theme of adhesive chemistry with a special BYU

Chemistry Magic Show. Normally, we host magic shows that are open to

the public every evening during National Chemistry Week, but with

restrictions due to COVID, this year that wasn’t possible. Thankfully, Dr.

Stacey Smith filmed a special magic show all about sticky things (with an

assist from her sons Bruce and Henry), so we can share our distance

learning version with you! 
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            Enjoy! https://youtu.be/9qxHVp4FnMM


